
ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, ISLEWORTH 
 

 
 

 
Dear Year 4 Parents,       7th November 2018 
 
PGL Activity Trip to Marchants Hill, Hindhead  –  18th – 20th September 2019 
 
We have decided to run the Year 5 three day residential trip to Marchants Hill again in September 2019.  
The children will have the opportunity to take part in a wide range of supervised activities including sports 
such as abseiling, archery, giant swing and many more. 
 
The visit will take place from 18th – 20th September 2019 and the total cost of the visit will be in the 
region of £250.   
 
If you would like your child to participate, please complete the attached slip and pay a £25 non-
refundable deposit via ParentPay by Friday 23rd November 2018 at the latest so that we are in a position 
to confirm places with PGL and continue with the necessary booking arrangements.  
 
Please note, if your child is a Pupil Premium child, they are exempt from payment as the school will fund 
the trip, therefore the payment will not show on your ParentPay account. 
 
Please visit the Y5 class page where you will find further information from last year’s trip and a link to the 
Marchants Hill website. www.smi.hounslow.sch.uk/visit-the-classes-2/visit-the-classes/year-5.html. 
 
We will write to you again about the final cost and payment dates.  A meeting will be held nearer the 
time. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. F. Marsh 
Headteacher 
 
 
Name of Child……………………………………………………………………….…………………… Year 4 
 
I agree to my child participating in the PGL activity trip to Marchants Hill from 18th – 20th September 2019 
and I have paid the £25 non-refundable deposit. 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian………………………………………………………………………. 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 23rd NOVEMBER 2019 


